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Good afternoon,
Here are a few things we wanted you to know about:
National Day for Truth and Reconciliation
September 30, 2021, marks the first National Day for Truth and Reconciliation in Canada.
The day honours the lost children and survivors of residential schools, their families and
communities. Public commemoration of the tragic and painful history and ongoing impacts
of residential schools is a vital component of the reconciliation process. Windsor-Detroit

Bridge Authority offices will be closed while employees observe this holiday. Regular
business hours will resume Friday, October 1, 2021.
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Online Community Meeting

Join us on Facebook Live for a Community Meeting on Thursday, October 7, 2021, at
3:00pm to hear the latest updates on design and construction progress on the Canadian
and US project components, along with highlights from Community Benefits Plan
implementation. Questions will be accepted in advance, during, and following the live
event. Submit your questions in advance by October 1, 2021, by emailing
info@wdbridge.com. Every effort will be made to answer all questions submitted during the
meeting within the allotted time. The presentation and meeting matenals will be posted to
the project website following the event.
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Thursday, October 7, 2021
3:00pm - 4:00pm
www.facebook.com/GordieHoweBridge

Cluestions will be accepted in advance, dunng, and following the live
Facebook event. To submit your guestions in advance, email us no later
than October 1, 2021 at infoiEdwdbndge.com.

NEW Community Newsletter

The August Community Newsletter is now available on our website. Read about 1000 days
of construction, the bridge construction approach, community involvement, and learn more
about progress at the Canadian Port of Entry.
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The Gordie Howe Inlemational Brdge project befwesn Windsor, Ontario and Deirofl, Michigan will help mowe goods and people morns
efficienily st this important irade galeway. Managed by Windsor-Dedroil Bridge Autharity (WDB&) and working in colaboration with the
State of Michigan, the praject B being delivensd through a public-private parinership (P3) which will =& Bridging horth America design,
bulld. linance, oparate and maintain the brdge.

: 1000 DAYS OF CONSTRUCTION
gy G e il On Juby 1, 2021, the Gordie Howe International
+'I“:H'}D Davs ﬂf el Bridge team marked 1000 days sinte the starl
:p,,,.,mE.T-_?..I...ﬁlF,ﬂnn d al construction. Progress owves [he Girst 1000
—= w1 days includes: near compheion of all design
- Bndge Construction Approach work; earthworks, ulility work, the start of
= g il v o gt | building construction and the comgletion of the 177 GORDIE TAY
Laroup Parimeter Access Road at the Canadian Portof L b= HOWE

3 Commuinity Entry; earthworks and utility work at the US Port ——
Gordie Howe Bridge Project of Entry; demalition and the start of
Hondtirs reconstruction of three roed bridges as part of
- Prodress st the Canadlan Port of the Michigan Interchange; and completion of
Entry the tower foundations and the start of
. Kids Zone conatruction of the bridge towers

Apply for a Union Job on the Gordie Howe International Bridge Project

Have you wondered what unions and subcontractors are working on the Gordie Howe
International Bridge project? Watch these two videos to find out how to apply for jobs
through Detroit and Windsor unions and subcontractors.
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Gordie Howe International Bridge Team
Phone / Téléephone 1-844-322-1773 | Email: info@wdbridge.com
www. GordieHowelnternationalBridge.com
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